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15th May 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardian,  
 
If your child is in Year 9 you may be aware that they were due their DTP/MenACWY vaccination 
at school and this may have been cancelled due to the current pandemic and subsequent school 
closures.  
 
We are writing to reassure you that the Immunisation Team are planning to deliver these 
vaccinations to all eligible children as soon as it is possible to be completed safely within schools.  
 
If you have completed an online consent form but your child has not received their vaccination, 
we will vaccinate them when we attend their school as above. There is no need to contact us 
unless anything has changed in your child’s health.  
 
If you have not completed or are unsure if you have completed a consent form and would like 
your child to be vaccinated, please do so at your earliest convenience. 
 
You will need to access the consent on the following link: 
 
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/dtp/2019/devon 
 
If you are having difficulties please don’t hesitate to contact our Single Point of Access on 0300 
247 0082 or VCL.Immunisations@nhs.net.  
 

There is no need to attend your GP to receive these vaccines, but if you do and have completed 
a consent form please do let us know on the above contact details.   
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Charlotte Forward 
 
 
Charlotte Forward 
Professional Lead 5 -19 Immunisations (Devon) and School Nursing (Wiltshire).  
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